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Students in the School of Art & Design will open two shows Saturday evening. The first will be an exhibition of work
by students in the Freshman Foundation program. Beginning at 5 p.m., work will be on display in the Freshman
Foundation studio space on the second floor of Harder Hall. Two large - 18 x 22-foot - reproductions of posters will
also be installed outside Holmes Auditorium at Harder Hall.Ted Morgan, chairman of the Freshman Foundation
program, explained that each student was asked to reproduce, on a larger scale, one square of the posters. The pieces
were then put together to form the large murals that will be installed Friday afternoon. Also on Saturday, the 28th
annual Outdoor Light Show, featuring work by students in the School of Art & Design at Alfred University, will open
at 8 p.m. Saturday, April 30.Work, created by students under Fred Tschida, professor of glass design, will be installed
in the parking lots at Binns Merrill and Harder Hall on the AU campus.


